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Holidays are approaching very quickly and I can’t believe the first half of our year 
is over already! The children have settled into their classes now, and adult classes 
are almost finished. Children’s classes end on December 21st(Saturday) and will 
resume on January 6th, 2020 (Monday). The last day of adult classes is Monday, 
December 9th. Registration has already begun for term 2! Here are the offerings: 
 
Mondays:  Adult Intermediate Ballet: PAC   8:15-9:15pm 
         Adult Experienced Ballet: PAC   7:15-8:15pm 
Tuesdays: Adult Beg. Hip Hop-Jazz: Will 123 8:30-9:30pm 
   Adult EXP Jazz: Will 129   7:30-8:30pm 
Wednesday: Adult Beg. Ballet: PAC 101  8:30-9:30pm 
Thursday: Adult Beginner Tap: Will 123  7:15-8:00pm 
  Adult Intermediate Tap: Will 123 8:00-8:45pm 
  Adult Experienced Tap: Will 123  8:45-9:30pm 
Saturdays: Yoga for Parents: Will 129          11:15am-12pm 
COST:  $100 (U of S students/members) $150 (non-members) 
  ***10 class punch passes available*** 
**Classes begin on January 20th , 2020 and run until April 4th, 2020. There is a free 
drop in week from Jan13-18, 2020. Try any adult term class for free! 
There are also classes for children. These are: 
Term Classes for Children: (10 weeks):   $100/term 
Tuesdays: Mighty Mini Dance 3-4 years:  Will 129  5:00-5:45pm  
Saturdays: Yoga Dance 4-6 years:   Will 129 12:45-1:30pm  
  Yoga Dance 7-9 years  Will 129 12:00-12:45pm 
**Classes begin on Tuesday, January 21. 2020. For more information or to 
register, please call (306)966-1001 or online at beactive.usask.ca.  



 
If you ordered dancewear from the clothing sale, it should be available for pick-up 
Monday through Friday (8:30am-4:30pm) from Dec. 13-20. You will receive a 
phone call when your order is ready and waiting in PAC 222.  
 
The USASKrec department has adopted a family this Christmas. We are 
accepting non-perishable food donations at the pools, and all dance studios. If 
you wish to help us out, please send a non-perishable food item with your child 
to dance class. There are boxes in each of our studio. We would really love you 
to help us out! Items will be accepted until WED. DEC. 11th.  
 
The dates for our annual Parent’s Program, will be May 23rd (Dress Rehearsal) 
and May 24th (2 PM & 7 PM) at St. Joseph’s Theatre. Dance photographs will be 
held on Sunday, April 26thin the PAC studio.  The teachers will be ordering 
costumes, so that they arrive in time for photos. Please be aware that there will 
be an extra cost associated with this. You will receive an email/invoice from your 
teacher as to the total for your costumes and where you should direct your 
costume payment. We try to keep costuming costs low, but it becomes 
increasingly difficult as many of us (and parents as well) do not sew and costumes 
that may be purchased at department stores, etc. are becoming increasingly more 
expensive and offer limited sizing. Often the teachers must pay for the costumes 
“up front” out of their own pockets and collect the money from the students. 
Many of the teachers order costumes off of the internet now as it is easier and 
more accessible than searching  “on foot” which they must do on their own time. 
Please take this into consideration when you are purchasing your child’s 
costume from their teacher(s). 
 
Please enjoy a joyful and relaxing holiday season! We wish you all the best in the 
new year! 
 
Michelle Weimer 
Dance Coordinator 
 
 
 
 


